
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Criminal Law Update – Eric Sparr Presenting 
 

Place: Primo – 2605 Jackson Street, Oshkosh WI 54901 
  
Time: Thursday, March 20th, Noon – 1:30pm 
 
Cost: $13.00 – to the Winnebago County Bar Association 
 
RSVP: no later than Tuesday, March 18th to Brenda: 

bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 
 
Mark your calendars for these CLE Presentations 
  

April 17    Case Law / Family Law Update 

 

May 8 (Second Thursday) Trial Skills All Day Seminar 

     Pullman’s  

619 S. Olde Oneida Street 
Appleton, WI 54915 
(920) 830-7855 

 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Edmund Jelinski – President  

Meghan Healy – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



The State Bar of Wisconsin is honoring those members who were admitted to the Bar in 1964 at the 

50 Year Member Recognition Luncheon that will be held on Wednesday, May 14, 2014 at the 

Delafield Hotel in Delafield, WI.  

Here is a link to the document located in Inside Track on the State Bar of Wisconsin website that lists 

all of these 50-Year Honorees: 50 Year Member List.  

Please take a few moments to review the list. The State Bar wants to list everyone correctly in all of 

their promotional materials.  If you find that a name is incorrect, or, that they have missed 

someone, please contact Becky Head at 1-800-9404, extension 6011 or 608-250-6011 or 

bhead@wisbar.org.  

            

 

JOHN M. KELLY 

ATTORNEY AT LAW, LLC 

U.S. Bank Plaza • One Pearl Avenue, Suite 507 • Oshkosh, WI 54903-0384 

 

John M. Kelly, Attorney at Law, LLC seeks to hire an attorney in the general practice of law. 

Experience is preferred. Practice areas would include Litigation and Appeals, General Business, Real 

Estate, Estate planning, Probate & Elder Law. This position offers competitive salary, partnership 

potential and comprehensive benefits. Submit cover letter & resume in confidence to: 

jmkelly@johnmkellylaw.com  or by mail to the above address. 

 

            

 

A message from the Legal Assistance Clinic: 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

It has been discussed how we have noticed that a substantial number of our clients only need 

assistance with filling out paperwork, especially for family law matters. We thought, with this 

realization in mind, that to better meet the needs of our clients we could add a 4th clinic session to 

each month that would be exclusively for assisting clients with paperwork. 

 

In order to do this, we must ensure that we have a sizable pool of volunteer paralegals who would 

be willing to help us out. If you could please talk to your paralegals about this and spread the word, 

we would greatly appreciate it. Right now we are simply trying to gauge the interest level in adding 

another night to our monthly rotation. We would have it in Oshkosh on the 4th Tuesday of each 

month from 4-6 pm.  

 

If you could let us know if you have anyone that would be interested in doing this, that would be 

great. We will also be contacting the paralegal program at Fox Valley Tech to see if they are 

interested. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

Thank you, 

Kyla Karcz 

 


